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11th September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

All children will be required to participate in Forest School.  This is a fantastic opportunity for the children and helps them in many ways including:

Building confidence and independence; Feeling empathy for others and nature; Physical fitness; Learning by experience through team building, just to name a few.

Pupils are therefore being asked to provide their own Forest School Clothing in a named bag on the day of their lesson until such time that we are once again able to supply pupils with some spare clothes where required.  

Suitable clothing for the Forest School is listed below, and will be returned home at the end of each lesson for washing ready for the next week’s lesson.

Forest School Clothing:
Jogging Bottoms
Hoodie or Jumper
Wellies or Old Trainers
All named and in a named bag please

Your child will be participating in Forest School on the following days:

	Class
	Days

	Elm
	Tuesday

	Rainbow
	Tuesday

	Ash
	Wednesday

	Pine
	Wednesday

	Cedar
	Thursday

	Oak
	Thursday

	Elder
	Friday



If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully



Mrs C Bayley
[bookmark: _GoBack]HLTA & Forest School Teacher
[image: jumping children]Interim Principal: Mrs E. Phillips, Phoenix Academy, Odell Road, Leamore, Walsall, WS3 2ED

T: 01922 712834  E: postbox@phoenix.attrust.org.uk  W: www.phoenix.attrust.org.uk
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